
Electricity Peak Usage Alert 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that your electricity usage 

has recently reached a peak level. This may result in higher charges on your upcoming bill. 

To help you manage your electricity consumption, we recommend the following: 

• Consider reducing usage during peak hours. 

• Turn off unnecessary appliances. 

• Utilize energy-efficient devices. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 

service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


